
Ballots Have Been Mailed 

The ballots for National Delegates were mailed to members on May 23rd. You 

should receive yours shortly.

If you do not receive it soon, please contact Debbie Bennett at 910-436-6487 to 

obtain a replacement ballot. 

Please vote! 

Make sure you mail your ballot back promptly. 

Ballots will be collected on June 14th.  


